
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parishioners – you are invited to Detling’s Annual 

Parish Meeting on Tuesday 03 May 2022 at 7.00 p.m. 

at Detling Village Hall 

 

This is not a regular Parish Council but a meeting of the Parish of Detling.  

This Open Forum is an opportunity for residents to raise issues they feel 

are important to the village or to celebrate successes. It will be chaired by 

Councillor Irene Bowie. 

 We encourage as many Councillors as possible to attend the Annual 

Parish Meeting to listen to the views of residents. They are: Councillors 

Heather Baker-Anderson, Irene Bowie, Gary Bryant, John Clayton, Julia 

Coles, Richard Finn and Chris Evernden. 

 

Agenda 

1. Welcome and  

2. Chairman’s Report 

3. Reports from Parish Councillors  

4. Question and Answers 

 

 

 

 

Irene Bowie 

Chairman, Detling Parish Council 


